
SRB meets Pakistan Shipping Association 

A delegation from Pakistan Shipping Association met Sindh Revenue Board on Tuesday, the 24th 

December, 2013, and discussed the problems concerning the levy of Sindh sales tax on the services of 

the shipping agents. 

SRB clarified the issues raised by the Association and asked them to persuade their members to pay SST 

regularly on their taxable activities. 

 


